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Homework

Regular scheduling of homework assignments is part of the learning process.  The Board of Education recognizes that homework is a necessary reinforcement to classroom instruction as well as a means by which independent study skills and intellectual curiosity can be fostered in the home.  Carefully planned homework assignments should promote positive communication between the school, student and parents.

We recognize that time is needed for students to pursue social, physical, and recreational activities outside of the school structure.  We also realize that students progress at varying rates through the learning process.  Content, frequency, and duration of assignments should therefore be commensurate with these factors.

Expectations regarding student responsibilities and parent involvement in this area will be clearly communicated by the administration and staff through the Parent/Student handbook.
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